
Dear Parent, 

We are excited to announce that we now offer a new online payment system called 

PaySchools Central. PaySchools Central provides all parents in our district with an easy way 

to pay for lunch accounts. This can all be done in convenience of your own home through an 

easy-to-use online portal: 

www.payschoolscentral.com. 
The PaySchools Central parent portal is easily accessible and is available on the home page of 

our website. Simply visit www.payschoolscentral.com and click on the PaySchools Central 

button to visit the portal, where you can create your account. 

Creating a PaySchools Central account is easy, quick and free! Simply add your child to the 

system using their student ID number and some other basic information. Next, the system 

will take you through a step-by-step registration process. Once your account is created, 

you will find a variety of features that will make the management of your student’s fees 

easier. For more information on how PaySchools Central will make your school payments 

easy to manage, visit: 

 

We are pleased to offer our parents a streamlined online payment system that will provide 

you with a faster, easier, and more convenient option for paying school fees for your entire 

family. For further questions regarding PaySchools Central, contact:

CHECK OUT OUR NEW FEATURES

$1.75

Fees payed online will incur an internet convenience fee. 

The ACH fee per transaction when using an electronic check is: 

When using a debit or credit card this transaction fee is: 3.95%

psc_help@payschools.com or 1-877-393-6628


